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Club Stats
Current Membership 121

Dance Attendance:
May 61 ; July 72

June was a Beach Party

OISC Officers
President: Pamela Breedlove

                252-904-4806
Vice President: Lori Setzer

                336-971-9791
Treasurer: Mike Spivey

                267-975-3743
Secretary: Patty Schubert

                843-516-1061
Directors-At-Large:

 Colleen Hurdle 
          540-484-3658
Randy Sherrill
          704-923-3185
Gloria Larman
           410-610-6844          

Check us out on social media by    
   clicking the icons below.

Our June beach party was a great
success. We enjoyed dancing on the
sand and meeting some new friends
from the beach who were curious and
wanted to learn a few steps. We are
planning to have another beach party
on Friday, September 26 (rain date
Sept. 27), also at the Sunset Beach
Pier on the left side of the pier. 

Shagging on the Sand
September 26 from 5:30 - 8:30

Grill will be open until 7PM.

Please note that we will ALSO have
our regular dance at the VFW on

Saturday, September 13.

OISC Beach Parties

https://www.facebook.com/oceanislandersshagclub
https://janearnold30.github.io/oisc/
https://nextdoor.com/pages/ocean-islanders-shag-club-ocean-isle-beach-nc/?query=shag%20club
mailto:ncoisc@gmail.com


Click each photo to view the album for that event

June Beach Party

May Dance

Our club has been busy selling raffle tickets, and we are down to about six as of the
writing of this newsletter. These sales fully fund Fun Monday - free concerts to be
held on September 15 as part of Fall Migration. Each ticket is a $10 donation, and

5000.00

Top Prize

In other Junior Shag news, our club raised
$60 at our July dance to donate to the Jukin
Juniors. Board Member Colleen Hurdle
madedrink tags to identify and reserve your
beverage when you are on the dance floor.
Speaking from experience, it’s really easy to
grab the wrong water bottle! We had those
available at the dance and asked anyone who
was interested to make a donation to the
Jukin Juniors. Even though we are a small
club and this was an impromptu fundraiser,
our generous members and friends donated,
allowing us to send $60 to help support the
Jukin Juniors and their efforts to promote
and preserve the Carolina Shag. 

Date Change! Come support
our Junior Shaggers by
attending Junior Shag Day at
Fat Harold’s on August 30. Our
club has donated $100 to help
support this event. There will
be two free workshops before
the contest starts - a beginner
workshop and a component
shag step. All are welcome. 

July Dance

Last Chance to Buy Fun Monday Raffle Tickets!

the prizes are $5000, $1000, $500, and two prizes of $250. Any
money remaining after Fun Monday expenses goes to benefit
Caring 4 Kids and the SOS Charitable Foundation.

https://photos.app.goo.gl/BKXQ2XVaJCyfgypq8
https://photos.app.goo.gl/ZxhdGHrEhfZuyUDg9
https://photos.app.goo.gl/c1sBAQBV2et3UGgT8


SOS Cards are available for purchase at our dances. 
As an ACSC Shag Club, we are allowed to sell SOS cards for $40, which is a $5

discount over the cost of the cards at SOS venues. We only have a few left.

Our Board Member, Scott Keegan, has been unable to participate recently due
to other obligations, so he has resigned from his Board position as Director-at-
Large in order to free it up for us to bring in another member. First, we want to
thank Scott for all he has done for our club and for serving the past two years as
Director and, previously, Vice President.
We are pleased to announce that the Board has appointed Gloria Larman to the
position of Director-at-Large for the remainder of this year, and she has already
attended her first Board meeting. Thanks, Gloria, for your willingness to serve. 

OISC Board Update

Gloria Larman was born in VA and raised in Maryland. She
received her AA in nursing and BS nurse anesthesia and
was employed as Registered nurse to Nurse Anesthetist.
1977-2023. She also served as a US Army reservist for 8
years. Gloria moved to Longs, SC, in August of 2024. She
states that her two dogs are her companions and travel
buddies. she enjoys dog shows, bulldog club, gardening,
and now shag as well as all of her new friends. Gloria is
also a member of the OD Shag Club.

 a new dance step! See the flyer on
the next page for details.

SOS Fall Migration is coming! This
year’s dates are Sept. 12-21. Some
of our members will be meeting at
the OD Lounge at 12:30 on Sunday,
September 14. We will dance there
and then explore some of he other
events of SOS. Come join us! (SOS
card required for some venues.)

If you come
early to our
August dance,
you can learn





2025 Summer Music
North Myrtle Beach Music On Main

June
June 5 - Chocolate Chip & Co.
June 12 - Swingin' Medallions

June 19 - Captain Mike & the Shipwrecked
June 26 - Main Event Band

July
July 3 - Julio & the Saltines

July 10 - Catalinas
July 17 - Cassette Rewind
July 24 - Too Much Sylvia
July 31 - Six Piece Suits

August
August 7 - Rivermist

August 14 - Thurston Howell
August 21 - Band of Oz
August 28 - The Tonez

 September
September 4 - The Entertainers

September 11-The Embers feat, Craig Woolard
September 18 - Jeb Mac Band

September 25 - Gary Lowder and Smokin' Hot

Sunset Beach Summer Concert 2025
*Schedule subject to change. Not responsible for inclement weather and cancellations.*

May 28th North Tower Band 
June 4th Rivermist

June 11th The Mercenaries Band
June 18th Chocolate Chip and Company

June 25th The Switch
July 2nd The Extraordinaires

July 9th Band On Fire
July 16th Devin Dove Band
July 23rd The Entertainers!

July 30th JB & The Get Down Browns
August 6th Julio & The Saltines

August 13th MacDaddys
August 20th Too Much Sylvia
August 27th 52nd Street Band
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